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NFIP Extended Until May 31, 2019 

On December 21, 2018, a day before the federal government partially shut down, Congress 
approved and the President signed the National Flood Insurance Program Act (S. 3628), which 
extends the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) until May 31, 2019.  The law firm will continue 
to monitor and report on the NFIP’s status. 

 


